
NORTHERN PLANNING COMMITTEE UPDATE – 28th November 2012 
 
 
APPLICATION NO:   12/3481M 
 
PROPOSAL: Removal of conditions 1 and 2 of planning consent 

5/5/08863 to allow 12 month holiday season 
. 
ADDRESS:    Eastwood Caravan Park, Schoolfold Lane, Adlington 

SK10 4PL 
 
UPDATE PREPARED:   26th November 2012 
 
 
 
A further representation has been received from the occupiers of Woodend Farm, 
Schoolfold Lane.  The main points raised are: 
 
- Refutes the submitted statement in respect that a number of caravans have been 

occupied as primary residences; 
- Concerned that it would create full time neighbours. 
 
The concerns regarding occupation of the caravans have been dealt with in the main 
committee report.  Any evidence that caravans are been occupied for non-holiday use 
is being investigated by the Enforcement team and is a separate matter to the 
determination of this planning application.   
 

The recommendation remains unchanged. 


